
 

 

POND PLACE ASSOCIATION 
 

 

 

November 4, 2019 
 

 

FALL CLEAN UP NOTICE 

 
ATTENTION ALL RESIDENTS: 

 
 

The last day for fall clean-up will be on  

Friday, November 22, 2019. 
 

Please make sure debris piles are being separated into 2 piles.  One 

pile should be for sticks only and the 2nd pile can be for leaves, twigs 

& pine needles.  These piles need to be left out by the road, no further 

than 5 feet from the road or you can put the piles on the common 

island in the cul-de-sac for pick up.  DO NOT place piles on pea stone 

driveways.  

 

JH Services will be removing them throughout the season.  The 

last day for pick up will be on Friday, November 22, 2019.   

 

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at  

my office 203-264-6598. 

 

                                                 Sincerely, 

                                        Michael B. Famiglietti 

                                     CM Property Management 
   


